Date:

September 25, 2012

To:

Patricia Flury, Mayor



Charles “C.K.” McElyea, Vice Mayor



Anne Castro, Commissioner



Walter Duke, Commissioner



Bobbie Grace, Commissioner

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Subject:
Broward Sheriff’s Office Fire Rescue Agreement Amendment

The proposed amendment to the Broward Sheriff’s Office (BSO) Fire Rescue Agreement settles a dispute wherein BSO failed to fund City pension obligations as required under our services Agreement.  The City’s original Agreement called for BSO to fund the full cost of annual employer pension contributions.  At the time of the original service Agreement, on January 28, 2011, the annual actuarial Fire pension contribution cost that was reflected in BSO’s fee proposal to Dania Beach was $912,482.  Upon Commission approval of this amendment, BSO’s pension obligation in the Agreement will be fixed annually at an amount of $513,354.00. 
Costs for Fiscal years 2012 - 2013 per the attached letter are being addressed through budget adjustments.

These pension obligations will be in effect for the balance of the agreement and will not be back to you for further consideration.  

Attachment (1)

